
I hope everyone en-

joyed the weekend and 

is ready to get back to 

school.  Another full 

week is ahead!  Here 

are some of the high-

lights for this week. 

• Remember to wear 
your “Cattitude” 
shirt each Monday! 

• Progress reports 
were sent home last 
Wednesday.  If you 
have not seen your 
child’s report, 
please ask him/her 
about it. 

Math News: 

This week, we will fin-

ish our unit on place 

value and addition/

subtraction.  Our Unit 

2 Checking Progress 

will be on Friday. 

 

Math homework: 

M– Practice +/- facts 

T– Subtraction sheet 

W– Practice +/- facts 

Th – Subtraction sheet 

 

 

Reading News: 

This week, we will re-

view the reading skills 

and strategies we’ve 

used from the past 

unit.  We will also 

have a list of review 

words in spelling.  The 

list is included in this 

newsletter.  The test 

will be on Friday. 

Reading homework: 

Remember to read 30 

minutes each evening.  

The end of the quarter 

is only a few weeks 

away! 

This week, I am hop-

ing to get pictures up 

on our website!  If 

you have any sugges-

tions of things you 

would like to see on 

our website, please 

let me know and I’ll 

see what I can do!  

Thank you for your 

input! 

Have a great week! 

http://cassville.k12.mo.us/pages/msanpaolo/ 

 

What’s New? 

09/26/11 

 

Volume 5, Issue 5 

San Paolo News 

Cassville 

Intermediate 

Special points of interest: 

☺ Benchmark Test on 

Thursday. 

☺ Unit 2 Checking Pro-

gress in Math on Friday. 

☺ Spelling test on Friday. 

☺ PBS Activity: Friday, 

October 7th 

 

 

Spelling List: 

magnet  soccer 

engine  gutter 

finger  raisin 

highway  eighteen 

seaweed foam 

float  eagle 

prairie  balcony 

trolley  flute 

threw  scooter 

juice  pupil  

 


